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PRODUCT OBSOLESCENCE MEMO
M A G N E T I C S

Riverside, California – April 1, 2020 – In accordance with our ongoing product lifecycle management procedure, Bourns 
is transferring the Model 4551-RC Transmitter RF Choke to an End of Product Life status.  We made this decision 
because we can no longer purchase a special wire required for the construction of this choke.

Obsolete Part Number

4551-RC

Regrettably, no replacement product is available at this time. Customers must notify Bourns in writing within 30 days 
of receipt of this notification if they consider the discontinued product to be “sole sourced” by Bourns. In such cases, 
Bourns will work with customers to negotiate an appropriate end-of-life purchase for the discontinued product. 
Products purchased during this End of Product Life transition period will be covered by Bourns’ standard warranty. Last 
Time Buy orders for this model will be considered non-cancellable and non-returnable.

Please plan for the following deadlines:

Last time buy date:  September 7, 2020
Last time ship date:  March 8, 2021

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact Customer Service/Inside 
Sales.
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